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Term 3 Week  10                                 Thursday  23 September 

 

Congratulations Michelago Public School 
Students For  

Awesome & Excellent Good Sportsmanship & 
Citizenship Values 

Demonstrated at  

Michelago Sports’ Fun Day! 

Jenolan Caves 

Phillip Island Lord 

Shark Bay 

The Pinnacles 



 

 

Book Week Dress Up Day:  

Tuesday 20 October    Week  2 Term 4 

Use the  break to create your own ‘curious creature’ ! 

Give your creature a name. 

Write something about your curious creature. 

Bring your curious creature to school. 

Students may come in mufti (casual dress) and bring an appropriate 

movie to share. 

A plate to share for morning tea  from each family would be  

wonderful! 

 

Kindergarten Orientation: GOOD NEWS! 
Kindergarten orientation will go ahead next term! Dates will be sent out in the next newsletter. 

A big  THANK YOU to Oz Harvest for their 

donation of a beautiful box of fruit and 

vegetables for our sports day with Jerangle. 



 

From Claire’s Desk….   

To all our dear families: 

Do you have any idea how wonderful your children were at the Michelago Sports’ Fun 

Day? 

Words cannot express how proud all the staff, including Jerangle, were of all our 

students. Our students: 

  Welcomed Jerangle Public School 

Students 

  Participated in all events  

  Congratulated each other  

  Supported each other 

  Demonstrated great team work 

  AND 

  Behaviour  was of an exceptionally high standard! 

 AND 

  The morning tea provided by our families was absolutely fabulous! 

The perfect way to finish the term! 

‘  

Congratulations to the winning team, Namadji, captained by Ben Helling. 

As always, please contact staff if you have any concerns or queries. 

Regards  

Claire 

 

 

 

PLEASE enjoy the break 

Be safe 

And we will see you next term 

Monday 12 October    

 

 

 

 



 

 

Amazing Geography Projects from Year 3 to Year 6 

 A fantastic job from Mrs Cavanagh and the students (and mum & dad) 



 

 

“To catch the reader's attention, place an 

interesting sentence or quote from the story 

here.” 

Caption describing 

picture or graphic. 

Important 

Coronavirus :  

 Please ensure any students who feel unwell do not attend school. 

 These students are required to stay at home. 

 Students must have a COVID test and  evidence of a negative confirmation is to be 

presented to the office before returning to school. 

 ABSENCES: Please remember - If your child is absent, the school must be 

informed by email, text, phone , verbal or written message. This affects roll call 

requirements. 
 

Term 4  Uniform and Resources 

 The holiday break is a great time to update and refresh school uniform (don’t forget 

hats) as well as replenish student resources such as pencils, glue sticks etc, 
 

 

High School Transition: Year 6 

 High school transitions will proceed in term 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
What’s happening at MPS 
 

Friday 25 September - Last day term 3 

Monday 12 October   - First Day of Term 4 

Friday 16 October      - Canberra Raiders’ ASPIRE Activity 

Tuesday 20 October  -  Book Week  Day 

Friday 23 October      - UNICEF Visit   

 



 

 



 

 


